
Getting Out by Going In (GOGI) ~ PO Box 88969 ~ LA, CA 90009 ~ www.gettingoutbygoingin.org 
GOGI’s Program Options Programs, Services, and Options (2022) 

 

FREE GROUP MEETING FORMAT: PowerUp GOGI Community Support Meetings are free to any 
institution or organization. Any group may hold PowerUp GOGI Meetings which are an “open-source” and 
free programming option. The PDF is free and can be printed by anyone in any quantity. PowerUp GOGI 
Meetings do not generate a credit from GOGI, but are ideal for the hosting institution or facility to use for 
attendance-based credits. In California State Prisons, there are “RAC” credits for attendance at these meetings. 
Check to see if your institution will issue attendance credits or other incentives for attending PowerUp GOGI 
Meetings. You may suggest to your program office or other admin (in CA it is the CRM) that PowerUp GOGI 
Meetings are beneficial to you and your peers.  

NOTE: GOGI does not issue credit for attending POWERUP! MEETINGS. PowerUp Meetings are ideal 
for attendance-based credits issued by the hosting institution or organization.  

NOTE#2: Official GOGI Credits – GOGI issues certificates of completion for our softbound courses which 
are grant-funded or purchased by family and friends. We also have two free courses. Our volunteers are willing 
to process and provide official GOGI credit for the MY LIFE STORY and POWER UP YOUR LIFE book 
reports submitted to GOGI, PO Box 88969, LA, CA 90009.  

Volunteer Supported GOGI - Our volunteers are committed to supporting as much GOGI as can possibly be 
offered to you for free. They volunteer their time to process the MY LIFE STORY reports and POWER UP 
YOUR LIFE book report courses. These two courses are free to you, compliments of donors and volunteers. 
When you complete these courses, you can ask GOGI for an OFFICIAL TRANSCRIPT. Know that a copy 
of your completion for IN-CELL study is submitted to your institution. It is our understanding that 
institutions scan GOGI certificates into C-files. Some, however, do not. Please check with your administration 
to better understand what they are willing to document regarding your efforts.   

Prison Purchases – Many institutions use internal budgets (each prison has a budget for program supplies) to 
provide GOGI course workbooks to their populations. In these cases, GOGI finds donors to match funds so 
more people can participate. We hope more program offices realize the value of GOGI’s in-cell courses and tap 
into this often-unused budget to provide GOGI workbooks to individuals on their waiting list. You are invited 
to encourage your administration to consider GOGI workbooks, as they may not know this is an option.  

Family and Friends – Anyone can sponsor/purchase GOGI courses from our website: 
www.gettingoutbygoingin.org. Victim Impact, Criminal Thinking, Insight Development, our Substance Abuse 
course, and Anger Management are available directly on our website “shop” tab. In many cases, students have 
also withdrawn funds from their accounts and have purchased courses. Donors help keep the cost of these 
courses low, even with rising printing and shipping rates. Completion certificates and documentation are 
submitted to the institution whenever possible, as well as provided to the student.  

GOGI Grant Funding – When GOGI earns grant funding, we are able to send our correspondence courses to 
our students at no cost. This funding is limited and usually very specifically directed by the granting 
organization. courses.  

How can you help? STAMPS! And, please know we survive on donations, even the $5.00 ones! There are more 
students than materials available. Every dollar permits us to mail 2 letters! We need sponsors/donors for the courses - 

and stamps! And, “thank you, donor” letters go a long way! In short, we need your help! 


